
 

 

 

 

 

Recently there have been a number of articles regarding security concerns with Zoom, a widely-
used video conferencing tool. As you may know, BLPS is currently using Zoom & Jiomeet 
throughout all classes. 

We want you to know that we have important safeguards in place for our Zoom accounts, 
including the following: 

 First, BLPS has an educational account with Zoom that includes a host of additional 
protections for students and school employees. These include automated settings 
that allow only the host (generally a teacher or Academic Coordinators) to begin the 
meeting, share screens or other utilities, and / or to record the session. It is important 
to note that the majority of issues that have been reported with Zoom discrepancies 
involve Commercial Business Accounts. 

 In addition, Zoom recently announced that it will focus on user privacy and security. We 
will continue to monitor all security updates carefully. 

In the meantime, please continue to adhere to our Remote Learning Protocols (appended 
below) and be on the lookout for updates regarding other aspects of our remote platforms. 

 


